## WELCOME TO NEW MEMBERS

It is particularly gratifying to welcome to membership in the Alabama Ornithological Society 14 new members who joined at the Dauphin Island meeting. We are indebted to Dan Holliman who brought an enthusiastic group of graduate students and another instructor from the University and to Dr. Gaillard, who has been stirring up interest in Mobile. On another page he will introduce some of our new members from that area.

## We welcome:

Mr. & Mrs. William G. Caffey 18 South Julia Street Mobile, Alabama

Mr. Davis Findley Box 1927 University, Alabama

Miss Mary A. Gaillard lll Myrtlewood Lane Spring Hill, Mobile, Ala,

Mr. Frank Huttlinger Box 1945 University, Alabama

Miss Diane Ingram Box 1927

University, Alabama

Mr. Julius Marx 604 First National Bank Annex Mobile, Alabama

Miss Meredith May Biology Building University, Alabama

Mr. & Mrs. Henry K. Toenes 1606-3 Merchants Nat'l Bank Building Mobile. Alabama

Miss Margaret Waldrep Box 1927 University, Alabama

Mr. William E. Zieback 153 Madison Street

Mr. & Mrs. Harry Inge Johnstone-Mobile, Alabama First National Annex Mobile, Alabama

## CHRISTMAS COUNT DATES

The National Audubon Society has set the dates for the Christmas Bird Counts from Wednesday, December 20, 1961 to Monday, January 1, 1962. We are hoping that there will be gorrome I now count emong this troom

## THE BANDERS CORNER

As of November 19, 1541 birds of 80 species have been banded at Brownsboro in 1961. Since August 30 (last date reported previously in Birdlife), the following have been banded:

Saw-whet Owl	1 1 2 1 11 22 29 1 83 9	Black & White Warbler 1   Nashville Warbler 10   Myrtle Warbler 2   Magnolia Warbler 16   Chestnut-sided Warbler 1   Bay-breasted Warbler 1   Prairie Warbler
Pheebe	2	Hermit Thrush 16 Robin 1

Returns include 4 White-throated Sparrows, 2 Slate-colored Juncos, and 2 Song Sparrows. All of these returns were banded during the winter of 1960-61.

---JIM AND MARGARET ROBINSON